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To Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am writing to you today to submit written testimony in support of LD 1337 An Act 
to Amend the Maine Human Rights Act Regarding Female Athletes and Safety in 
Women's Single-sex Shelters. I vote for you to pass this amendment for all the 
females in the State of Maine for their safety and not fear of their safety. A shelter is a
safe place for an abused women to be in or homeless woman  . It is not a place for a 
man saying he is a women to be . Just like in the sports with Title IX This bill amends
the provisions regarding "gender identity" in the Maine Human Rights Act to provide 
that they may not be construed to affect the rights of a female athlete via Title IX. 
Please listen to the people of Maine WE are Speaking Up today and will have our 
voices heard. We will continue to fight for the safety of all Maine girls who deserve a 
fair and safe and level playing field and not only in sports but also in places of public 
safety like shelters and etc.. This bill "ought to Pass"
Thank You 
Respectively submitted ,
Susan Neale 
Brunswick,Maine 


